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MEMORANDUM FOR: Kathleen Hamill, Director
DRMA, Region V

FROM: E1liott A, Greher, Program Analyst
Program Support and Analysis Staff
office of Inspection and Enforcement

SUBJECT: PROFESSTONAL STAFT EFFORT FOR WPPSS UNIT 2.

[ have reviewed the data recorded on MPS and have determined that IE employee<
(HQS and TTC staff, and those PAT staff located in regional offices) did
record some routine inspection efforts devoted to WPPSS Unit 2 (docket
#50-2977, during the period 03/19/73 thru 12/20/83. These efforts are
detailed below. (1E employees also devoted considerable efforts to 2
Construction Appraisal Team (CAT) inspection from May thru July of 1483,
devoted effort to license reviews during the period from December 1982 thru
October 1983, and devoted efforts to other activities. These will be
separately reported to the License Fee Management Branch.)

week Ending 10/01/83 8.0 regular hours for activity code
SRD, support to regional offices--may
not be fee billable.

Week Ending 07/02/83 40.0 regular hours of routine
inspection by staff in IE's Section

“g", Emergency Preparedness Branch.

IE's contract specialist reviewed the available contract files and could find
no records of any contractcr cests expended in support of routine inspection
at WPPSS, Unit 2 during this time period. During this time period we did not
keep records of consultant costs devoted to regional routine inspection for
specific Ticensees, and it is highly unlikely there were any.

I am providing this information to assist you in responding to William

Miller's memo of 01/04/84.
m Analyst

E1d
Program Support and Analysis staff
office of Inspection and Enforcement
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